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Dec 1 

I can hardly believe that it's December 1st! But it is! The 
weather has been mild and looks to be that way for a little 
while. I'm not unhappy especially since I am not going to 
FL for my two week family vacation this year due to the 
Covid-19 explosion and I am not a skier. 
 
Tomorrow we meet for our weekly Coffee and 
Conversation at 10 am on Zoom. Please join us for good 
conversation, laughs (sometimes) and nourishing 
community connection. 
 
I have some sad news to share...Judith Lerner, who 
attended some study groups and services with us, died the 
other day. I have been in touch with her family and, as of 
now, there is nothing more to share about this and when 
and if there is, I will let you know. May she rest in peace. 
 
Our next service will be Friday evening, December 11th at 
5 pm (same Zoom). Polish up your chanukiah, grab your 
shamas and two additional candles, your Shabbat candles 
too and get ready to light up Shabbat with our gathering. 
See you there!!! I can smell the latkes already. 
 
Be well, stay positive, stay safe, and the other side of this 
nightmare is within reach. Hang in there... 
My very best regards, love, Barbara 
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